
Pediatric Wellness Visit Reminder 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your child, [Child's Name], 

is due for their next wellness visit. Regular check-ups are crucial for monitoring your child's 

growth and development. 

Please schedule an appointment at your earliest convenience. The recommended timeframe for 

the next visit is [Date]. 

If you have any questions or need assistance scheduling, feel free to contact our office at [Office 

Phone Number]. 

Thank you for being proactive about your child's health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Clinic's Name] 

[Your Clinic's Address] 

[Your Clinic's Contact Information] 


